
INTERNATIONAL DRAGON ASSOCIATION 

YANMAR DRAGON GOLD CUP 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
Thursday 14th September 2023, at 17:10. 
 
NOTICE TO COMPETITORS FIVE. 
 

CHANGE TO THE SCHEDULE FOR Friday 15th September. 
 
The intended time of the warning signal will be 11:15am on Friday 15th September.  
 
The Race Committee may attempt to sail two races. There will be a competitor briefing at 9:30am 

This changes the Notice of Race 9.7 and 9.9, and Sailing Instructions 6.1. 
 
 

StuartC 
 
Stuart Childerley, Race Officer 
 


